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JANUARY 18™, 2023

On January 18", 2023, at 9:32 a.m. Deputies of the Grant County Sheriff’s Office were
dispatched to the area of 53™ and South Western Avenue in reference to an accident. Upon
arrival, the deputies observed a black Dodge Nitro and a white Dodge Caravan in the
Northbound lane on Western Avenue.

The preliminary investigation shows that the driver of the black Dodge Nitro was Ashley Rose of
Wabash Indiana. Ms. Rose was transported to Marion Health by ambulance and is currently in
stable condition.

The driver of the white Dodge Caravan was pronounced deceased at the scene. The identity of
the driver of the white Dodge Caravan will not be released at this time, pending notification of
the next of kin.

The preliminary investigation shows that a black Dodge Nitro was traveling Southbound on
Western Avenue in the North bound lane causing a head-on collision with a white Dodge
Caravan. :

The accident is still under investigation and more information will be released at a later time.
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